
Your Doctors  

HOLSWORTHY  

t: 01409 253692       
 

Dr. R. Wardle  

Dr. D. Stone  

Dr. Alex Brown  

Dr. T. Pestridge  

Dr. S. Whitaker  

Dr A. Jones -Pahdi  

Dr. M. DõAmbroglio 

Dr. S. Ewing  

Dr. F. De Ferrars  

Dr. K. McEwan  

Dr L. Giamvrias   

 

STRATTON  

t: 01288 352133  
 

Dr. Green -Armytage  

Dr. R. Shaw  

Dr. H. Jones -Pahdi  

Dr. D. Kandola  

Dr. C. Morwood  

Dr. M. Higgs  

Dr. V. DõAmbroglio 

Dr. A. Arora  

 

 
HATHERLEIGH  

t: 01409 253692       

 

Dr. David Lee  

Dr Mark Eggleton  

 

Managing Partner  

Jane Wells     

     

OPENING TIMES  

8 to 6pm  

Monday to Friday  

 

IMPROVED ACCESS  

Thursday evenings  

until 8pm  

Saturday clinic temporarily 

paused due to Covid vaccs 
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GETTING ON WITH THE JOB  
We are delighted to say that after vaccination clinics in 

December and January we have now been able to vacci-

nate, or book in, most of patients in our top two priority 

groups. Our PCN staff have worked most weekends to 

deliver what you have told us is óa first class serviceô. 

Our social media and NHS Choices pages have been 

packed full of really encouraging comments and helpful 

feedback. Thank you. This boosts everyone!  

Happily we have now started to invite our 75-79 year 

old patients for their Covid-19 vaccines. Text messages 

and phone calls have begun from our Covid Booking 

Line, and letters have also been sent to those in the 80s-

and-over group to ensure that everyone who needs a 

vaccine gets an appointment.  Please call the Covid 

Booking Line only once you are directed to do so. 

Please do not call the main surgery numbers for vaccina-

tion bookings. Vaccinations to housebound  people will 

begin on 1st February throughout the month and be or-

ganised geographically 

We anticipate holding vaccination clinics for our 5 PCN practices every weekend throughout 

February and beyond. Itôs a testament to the dedication of our PCN that every clinic is eagerly 

staffed. We also want to thank the really valuable work of our cheerful volunteers out on the 

car park at Holsworthy, directing people into the building safely. For more information about 

what to expect when you are called, see page 3 of this newsletter. Determined by vaccine 

delivery and supply, we are giving either the PfizerïBioNTech or the AstraZeneca vaccine. 

You will be given a card at your appointment outlining which one you have received. 

NHS England may contact patients in the JCVI priority groups to invite them to Pharmacies 

or large vaccination centres. This could be by letter, phone call or email. You may attend 

these if you prefer and can travel safely. If you donôt wish to travel, you can still have your 

vaccination with us. Please be aware that there are a number of scam emails (see page 3) and 

phone calls happening also, so we ask our patients to be as vigilant as possible. If in doubt , 

DONôT! 



 
 

VACCINATION INFORMATION  

The government have produced some really helpful information leaflets for people wanting 

to know more about the Covid -19 vaccination and its roll -out. Information includes:               

 * information for women of childbearing age, currently pregnant or breastfeeding                                                                      

 * a guide for older adults                                                                                                                                                 

 * what to expect after vaccination                                                                                                                                             

 * why you are being asked to wait  

For a full list go to www.gov.uk and choose ôCoronavirusõ as the topic. Alternatively please 

go to the RCMG website and choose the Covid 19 Information tab from the homepage.  

Email: d -ccg.receptionrcmg@nhs.net  


